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We are looking for a new treasurer to 
join the committee from September 
2023. This is a vital role that involves 
approving spending and attending 
committee meetings. We are also 
looking for someone new to head up 
the fundraising team. If either of 
these voluntary positions appeal to 
you then please get in touch for more 
information. Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary: (**New date added) 
Thu  2nd March 2023 – World Book Day 
Fri 31st March 2023** – Last day of term 
Tues 18th April** – First day of term 
Tue 25th April 2023** – Clothing Collection 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

What we did this week 
• Welcome to Teddy, Benjamin, Ella and Harper S, who 

have joined us this week. 
• We have had lots of fun in our fruit and veg shop this 

week, selling real potatoes, broccoli, apples, carrots 
and oranges, as well as all our pretend food.  

• On Tuesday we celebrated Pancake Day by having 
homemade pancakes for morning snack, with 
strawberries, banana, syrup or lemon juice – they 
were delicious! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• We have explored textures and got messy with 
creatures stuck in ice, potato printing, crazy foam and 
flour, rice, cereal and play dough.  

• We have built with flower cogs, Stickle Bricks, Duplo 
and rainbow bricks.  

• In PE we focussed on team work, using cones and 
bean bags in different ways. 

• We are finishing off the week by making our own 
fruit salad.  

• Hope you all have a great weekend! 
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Happy Birthday to  

Ella-Rose, Frankie, Darcie & 

Rupert who all had their 

birthdays this week or over 

half term! We hope you all 

had a great time! 

PE Kits 

If your child is in on a Thursday morning, please 

remember to send them in with a PE kit and trainers or 

plimsolls. We do PE in the school hall every week, so 

suitable clothing is required, and this is also a great 

way to allow the children to practise getting changed 

independently.   

Next Thursday 2nd March is  

World Book Day.  

The children are invited to come to 

Pre-School dressed as a book 

character and to bring in their 

favourite book to share with the 

other children. We will be having a 

lovely bookish day with some book 

related activities. 

(Please make sure all books and 

costumes brought in from home 

are clearly labelled with your 

child’s name.)  


